
Del ta  Chapter—Eta State  DELT A K APPA G AM M A November 15,  2015   

Hostesses: Delta Xi Chapter 

Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Speaker: Sheila Groves,  
 Eta State President  
 
Musical entertainment will be 

provided through our own  
Pitt County Schools with an 

ensemble from  
South Central High School  

Region I I  — Greenv i l le ,  NC — 2015 Edi t ion  No.  3  

The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International—International Society for Key Women Educators 

When: December 1, 2015 

Tri-Chapter Meeting 

Where: Rock Springs 
 Equestrian Center 

We will offer carpools for those who 
wish to attend and would like to ride 

with others.  
Call Karen Klaich at 531-4609 

to arrange transportation.  

 
Please send your  

$25 and RSVP no later 
than this Tuesday 

Nov. 17, 2015 

Delta Chapter Officers 
 

President 

Karen Klaich 

 

First Vice President 

Stephanie Peo 

 

Second Vice President 

Dorothy Muller 

 

Recording Secretary 

Miranda Dunn 

 

Corresponding Secretary  

Phyllis Wooten 

 

Treasurer 

Tara Parker 

 

Parliamentarian &  

Past President 

Joy Carter 



President’s Message... 
on behalf of Laura Lavin and Delta Xi 
Karen Klaich deltakklaich@gmail.com  
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Please remember to keep our sisters and their  
families who are facing challenges during the 
holiday season and throughout the years.   

If you are aware of anyone in need of our support, 
please share it with Karen or Stephanie. 

Thoughts and Prayers 

With so many new teachers in Pitt County this year, late hires and new hiring taking 

place for January, Delta Xi felt we need to continue to support these beginning teach-

ers.  I'm asking DKG members to bring small gift cards of $5.00 to be given Seth to dis-

tribute to these new teachers.  If a member isn't attending the Tri Chapter Meeting, 

maybe they would be willing to donate a card or two for the BTs.  You can donate more 

than one, if individuals wish.  We have had such positive reaction from doing this that I 

thought all of us would like to be involved. 

    Thank you to everyone who participated in our  October 6, 2015 meeting at  

South Central High School. A delicious dinner was prepared and served by Joanne 

Duncan, and her students who have been Safe-Serve certified. They are learning what it 

takes to work in a restaurant and the food industry.  

 

Thank you to Jennifer Mabe who is teaching at the Pitt County Early College this year. 

She shared information with us about their educational program and school.  What an 

exciting opportunity for student sin Pitt County! 

 

Thank you to Joy Carter for her willingness to help maintain the DKG website. 

http://dkg-delta.weebly.com/ 

 

Reflections and Thank You’s 

mailto:deltakklaich@gmail.com
http://dkg-delta.weebly.com/


Special 

Moments 

Upcoming Events 

December 1, 2015 TBA Tri-Chapter Dinner  

RSVP to Tara Parker by Tuesday November 17th. 

 

February 9, 2016 at Ayden-Grifton High School 

April 12, 2016 at the Seahorse Restaurant 

Carpooling is available for those who would like to ride together or those who may not 
want to drive at night. Call Karen Klaich at 531-4609 to arrange transportation. 

Water bottle fund-raising began in October. Keep saving your pennies! 
 

If you are interested in participating in any non-meeting events, like playing Bunco, going 
to the Painted Peacock, mentoring new teachers, etc,, bring your ideas to share! 
 

Those sisters interested in serving on the Executive Board as a committee chairperson, 
please let an office or Beth Ward know, as we will be voting on new officers in March.  

Page 3 Region I I  — Greenvi l le ,  NC — 2015 Edi t ion No.  3  

We know that there are many creative minds in our chapter.  Email your  
suggestions for upcoming programs to  stephaniepeo@suddenlink.net 

mailto:stephaniepeo@suddenlink.net

